

Ottershaw Newsletter

In March, we had a wonderful Mother's Day tea party and celebrated World Book Day whilst supporting Comic Relief!



Hedgehogs created some lovely artwork for Easter, they enjoyed exploring the texture of clay and made some hanging Easter egg decorations.

APRIL 2024



Little Toads have loved learning all about our cook and grow initiative this month. They have planted seedlings of various vegetables and enjoyed cooking with a variety of ingredients.

They also enjoyed sensory body painting.

Owls have been getting in the Easter spirit and learnt about the lifecycle of a chick. They also explored finding golden eggs with chicks ready to hatch inside. CookStarts has been a huge success this term developing their kitchen skills.



Dates for your diary

Event Easter Monday – Nursery Closed Stay and Play Sessions St George's Day Wear Red & White Parents Forum Date Friday 1st April 23rd April 30th April









Staff Update

Welcome Robyn our new Assistant Manager! Robyn will be based in the Owls Room and works Mon, Tues, Thurs and Fri.



Parent Notices

- Please can we have the new 2024 terms and conditions signed and returned to management.
- We would love you to all share your thoughts on what an amazing job the staff team do every day, you can publish a review on:



Alternatively, kindly email me your thoughts so I am able to put forward our staff for the Toad Hall's monthly HR nominations.



Kind Regards

Gemma Airey

Nursery Manager
Toad Hall Nursery – Ottershaw
ottershaw@toadhall-nursery.co.uk